
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
C/O Legal Services Branch 
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service 
5 Constitution Avenue 
CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601 
 
By Email 
 
 
Dear Ms Fitzhenry 
 
 
ADRP review - prepared or preserved tomatoes exported from Italy 
 

I refer to your letter of 30 May 2014 that invites the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commission) to comment on the applications for review of the decision by the 
Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry to publish a dumping duty notice 
in relation to prepared or preserved tomatoes exported from Italy. 
 
The Commission appreciates the opportunity to comment on the applications. 
 
In order to ensure the Commission’s response is comprehensive and of greatest 
assistance to the ADRP, I request a short extension to your timeframe.  The 
Commission expects that an appropriate response can be submitted by 
20 June 2014, which represents a 7 day extension. 

 
Please confirm whether you approve this extension. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner  
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 

11 June 2014 
 

Anti-Dumping Commission 
Customs House 
1010 La Trobe Street 
Docklands   VIC   3008  


